

Owner / Occupier

Erleigh Road and Denmark Road

Alison Bell
Director of Neighbourhood and
Environment Services

Civic Offices, Bridge Street, Reading, RG1 2LU 2018 937 3787

Our Ref: RMB/ER /2019

Your Ref:

Direct: 2 0118 937 2588

e-mail: ray.brown@reading.gov.uk

14 January 2019

Your contact is:

Ray Brown, Highways

Dear Owner/Occupier.

ERLEIGH ROAD CARRIAGEWAY REPAIRS

I am writing to notify you of essential maintenance and carriageway repair works to Erleigh Road between Craven Road and Alexander Road.

To enable these works to be carried out safely and efficiently we will be closing the road and suspending all parking and introducing a temporary NWAAT restriction. The works will commence on Monday 21st January 2019 and will take up to 5 days to complete.

We will maintain access to properties on Erleigh Road, however all access to Denmark Road will be from London Road only.

This work will inevitably result in a certain amount of inconvenience and therefore, on behalf of the Council, I would like to thank you in anticipation of your co-operation during these essential road repairs.

Should you encounter any problems whilst this work is being carried out, our contractor's workforce will be there to assist you where possible or you can contact Reading Borough Council on (0118) 937 3787.

In the meantime, should you wish to clarify any of the above please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

R M Brown

Assistant Engineer